
 

We will host our 

annual Mothers 

Day Tea on                 

Saturday, May 

12 th at 2:00p.m. 

Our Mothers Day 

Tea is an event 

we have every 

year to  honor all 

the  wonderful  

ladies that we are 

blessed to have 

here at Plum 

Creek. We will be 

serving tea, 

punch,                          

appetizers, and 

desserts.                       

Entertainment will 

begin at 2:00p.m. 

and last until              

approximately 

3:00p.m. Every 

lady was a               

mother in some 

way to someone. 

Even if the  lady 

isn't your mother 

by birth, we know 

that they were a 

mother by heart 

and would like 

them to be               

honored as well. 

Please RSVP no 

later then               

Thursday, May 

5th. We do ask 

that each                    

resident limit 

their number of 

reservations to 3 

guests each.  

Plum Creek is 

home to many 

mothers and 

seating is limited.  
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Come and support 

team Plum Creek as 

we compete in Facility 

Feud! The game will be 

held right here at Plum 

Creek.  Admission for 

spectators is $10.00 

and includes a taco 

bar, margaritas, and 

corona! The team with 

the loudest cheering 

section gets a prize so 

please come help 

cheer us on! RSVP to 

330-220-4900.  

On Tueday, May 15th 

we will be heading 

out to Medina County                    

Fairgrounds for  

Senior Day! The bus 

will depart from Plum 

Creek right at 9:00 

a.m.  Residents who 

would like to join us 

can sign up at the 

front desk. Senior 

Day is always a day of  

entertainment, free 

goodies, & learning 

all about services 

available in Medina 

County. This is the 

largest health & 

 information fair in 

the county, with over 

75 different booths 

including various 

healthcare providers, 

the library, local 

emergency services, 

& many more. 
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Date: Friday, June 1st.  

Time: 1:00p.m.-4:00p.m.  
Food will be served from 1:30-3:30, musical entertainment will be from 

1:30-2:30. Come throughout the day to see a myriad of old cards and join 

in the fun that includes a 50/50 raffle! 

Anyone interested in bringing a car to the event please call 
and speak with Ryan at 330-220-4900. 

 

CRUISINõ THROUGH  THE  CLASSICS  

If you have not turned 

in a copy of your (or 

your loved oneõs)   

Power of Attorney                    

paperwork please drop 

a copy off to Chrissy or 

email it to her. Power 

of  Attorney paperwork 

is often requested by 

healthcare providers, 

hospitals and other 

such entities.  Having 

POA paperwork on 

hand is paramount to 

us being able to  

provide the best care 

we can for our  

residents. 

In honor of the fathers that we have living here at Plum Creek 

we will be hosting our annual Fatherõs Day Picnic. Our Fatherõs 

Day Picnic will be held on Saturday, June 16th at 2:00p.m. On 

the menu for the picnic is grilled Italian sausage with onions 

and peppers, pasta salad, fruit kebabs , chips, brownies,                    

lemonade, and beer! The picnic will be held on the patio -  

weather permitting.  Entertainment will begin shortly after 

2:00p.m. Please be sure to RSVP no later then Friday, June 10th 

to the front desk at 330-220-4900 or 

chrissy@plumcreekseniorliving.com.  

Char H. - 5/10  

 

James M. - 5/10  

 

Joan B. - 5/17  

 

Ernie F. - 5/20  

 

Mae I. - 5/21  

The Singing Angels would like to extend their thanks to any and all guests 

that came to their concert performance on Monday, April 30th.  As the big 

day approached, the Angels tirelessly put in extra hours of choral rehearsal 

at every opportunity that they could.  With nerves running high, and  

excitement even higher, our choir performed with nearly 45 minutes of  

material, lead by their dedicated director, Linda Samosky.  Favorites of 

theirs included 

Darktown  

Strutters Ball, Who 

Stole the Kishka, 

& Show Me the 

Way to go Home.  

Keep tuned for 

their next  

performance! 
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M EMORIAL  DAY  CEREMONY  
 

 

We will be celebrating Memorial Day a bit early on Wednesday, May 23rd. 
Our Memorial Day Ceremony will begin at 11:30a.m. in the dining room and 
directly following the Ceremony we will be cooking out! We will be having 

grilled hamburgers and hotdogs, baked beans, French fries, and potato salad.                
Throughout the year, members of the Brunswick VFW and American Legion 
honor our resident veterans at multiple events.  Weõre proud to use Memorial 
Day as a time to give back to them with a cookout. The VFW and The Legion 
will be hosting our Memorial Day ceremony and every veteran living here at 
Plum Creek will be recognized. If you are a family member of a veteran living 
here at Plum Creek and would like to join your family member for lunch then 

please RSVP ahead of time. The cost for the meal is $5.00, and seating is limited. 

We will be bringing Vegas to Plum Creek on Friday, July 13th! 
This will be our 8th Vegas Day and our best yet. Our residents 

and seniors in the community can hardly wait for the day of the 
event. The event will be complete with many Vegas style games. 

Some of the games include craps, roulette, black jack, poker, 
money wheels, and even a slot machine. Every attendee will 

leave with a prize! Vegas day would not be complete without a 
snack shack and bar. We will be serving many different                 

appetizers and desserts. Drink-wise we will  offer wine, beer, 
and even yummy margaritas. Family members are invited to            

attend but must RSVP no later then Friday, July 6th to                      
330-220-4900 or chrissy@plumcreekseniorliving.com.  

Our May Resident of the Month is Marie Buser.  Marie was born on November 6, 

1930 in Cleveland to Joseph and Mary Sedlack.  She grew up on the west side of 

Cleveland with her brother and sister. Marie attended Rhodes High School in the 

west side neighborhood of Old Brooklyn.  This is where 

she met her future husband Kenneth.  They were              

married for 63 years and had six children.  She has 10 

grandchildren and 3 great grandchildren. After high 

school they both attended Baldwin Wallace University 

and studied to become teachers.  Marie taught home 

economics and Kenneth taught math and language arts. 

One of Marieõs fond memories from high school was 

walking home from school with her best friend singing 

out loud.  Her friend Joanna sang soprano and Marie 

sang alto. Marie loves any Lawrence Welk music and 

enjoyed watching the show in her younger years.               

Growing up near Brookside Park, Marie developed a 

passion for nature, hiking and anything to do with the 

outdoors. She had belonged to a hiking club, enjoying 

walks on the trails.  You can often find Marie walking the 

halls of Plum Creek for exercise.  Marie continues to enjoy any literature, television 

shows or movies about nature and travel.  She is anxiously awaiting the weather 

warm up (as we all are) so she can enjoy the outdoors and sunshine.�� 


